
 

 

              

  

 

 
    

 

BALWYN HIGH SCHOOL 

          CHAPLAINCY  

SECOND-HAND UNIFORM SHOP 
 

The uniform shop is situated in the canteen in the science block. 

The Balwyn High School Chaplaincy Second-hand Uniform Shop is the only authorised outlet for the 
purchase and sale of second-hand uniforms within the school. Monies raised support the 
employment of a full time Chaplain for Balwyn High School as well as other approved Chaplaincy 
Support Group projects. It is a great way to recycle and save some money. 
 

How to buy 

The uniform shop is situated in the canteen in the science block. Look for the signs. A map is on the 
website. Stock changes weekly depending on sale volumes and stock donated/placed for sale. It is 
common for there to be hundreds of items for sale every Thursday professionally displayed on racks 
and display tables. Our helpful and experienced staff are happy to assist with any queries.   
 
Payment for items purchased from the Second-hand Uniform Shop can be by cash, cheque or 
through Square we can process credit card, EFTPOS and Apple Pay (2.0% surcharge on all card 
transactions through Square). Keep an eye on Compass and The Lion for information about any 
changes to our regular trading hours of 3.00 - 5.00pm Thursday during school terms. As there are no 
exchanges or refunds we strongly recommend that all items are tried on by students in our change 
rooms. We look forward to seeing you in our shop. 
 
The uniform shop only stocks second-hand uniforms.  New uniform items may be purchased from the 
Balwyn High School’s preferred supplier – ‘Bob Stewart of Kew’. Beware if you are buying second-
hand uniforms privately online as they may not be the current style/logo.  
 

How to sell 
 
Uniform items submitted for sale must be washed or drycleaned (no matter how often the blazer was 
worn). Any items that are torn, have holes, broken zips, fake tan, yellow underarms or any other 
stains will not be accepted. Any items considered unfit for sale will be discarded without notice.  
 

If you wouldn’t buy it, don’t bring it in for sale! 
 

A ‘Seller Sheet’ which can be downloaded from the school website must be completed and submitted 
when you bring your items in to our shop to sell (a comprehensive list of items we accept are under 
the ‘Price Guide’ tab also on the website). The Chaplaincy Second-hand Uniform Shop sells all items 
on commission of 30% plus $2 administration cost per payment (ie. Seller receives 70% of sale price 
less the administration cost). Payments occur after Term 2 and 4 for stock sold.  

Andrea Vorlicek 

Second-hand Uniform Shop Coordinator 
 
We are always looking for people who are willing to join our fun team and give some of their time to 
assist us in the Uniform Shop.  For more information please contact Andrea Vorlicek:  
0408 178 341 or secondhanduniforms@balwynhs.vic.edu.au 
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